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Dec. 20, 2022 
 
 
Churchland - Hodges Ferry 115 kV Electric Transmission Rebuild Project 
 
Dear Neighbor: 
 
At Dominion Energy, we are committed to providing safe, reliable, and affordable electricity to 
the communities we serve. You are receiving this letter so we can update you on construction 
activities on the Churchland - Hodges Ferry 115 kilovolt (kV) Electric Transmission Line Rebuild 
Project in the cities of Chesapeake, Suffolk, and Portsmouth, Virginia.  
 
We have completed this project, which included rebuilding 5.2 miles of the existing transmission 
line between our Churchland and Hodges Ferry substations with new structures that are similar 
in height and appearance. This work was necessary to help maintain reliable electric service in 
your area. 
 
Now that construction is complete, we are removing access roads and wooden matting, and are 
restoring the right of way to its original condition. You may notice our crews or contractors in the 
right of way through spring 2023 monitoring the re-stabilization effort. Once re-established, 
vegetation growth will be regularly maintained by trimming, pruning, and/or applying targeted, 
low volume applications of herbicides approved by the Environmental Protection Agency. This 
routine vegetation management will ensure continued service reliability of the transmission line. 
For more information about this project, visit DominionEnergy.com/Churchland.  
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding while we completed this important project in 
2022. For questions or concerns, please contact us by calling 888-291-0190 or by sending an 
email to powerline@dominionenergy.com. 

Sincerely, 
 
The Electric Transmission Project Team 



Churchland-Hodges Ferry 115 kV 
Electric Transmission Rebuild Project 

 
Quick Facts: 

• Approximately 5.2-mile rebuild  
• Uses existing right of way corridor 
• Replacement structures look similar and are located near the original structures  
• Construction occurred between August and December 2022 

 

 

For more information about our construction process, visit our website at 
powerlines101.dominionenergy.com. You may also contact us by sending an email to 

powerline@dominionenergy.com or calling 888-291-0190. 

 


